
February 14: Ash Wednesday Mass, 8:30am
February 16: No School for Students - Professional Day



February 19: No School - Presidents' Day
February 23: Stations of the Cross
February 24: Destination Imagination Competition

February Virtue: Prudence

Each month, the whole school focuses on the same virtue as we
hope to grow closer to Jesus by imitating His life and virtues. We
also learn more about the saints who exemplify these good habits.
This month students are learning about the virtue of prudence.
Please join them by modeling how you make good decisions in
specific circumstances during the month of February.

FAW Mathletes Advance to the State Competition!

Our middle schoolers participated in the 30th annual regional MATHCOUNTS competition!
MATHCOUNTS is a program that "aims to boost student interest in mathematics by making the
subject challenging and entertaining." During the event, sponsored by SMECO, local middle
schoolers enjoyed fast-paced activities such as the Sprint Round, Target Round, and Team Round.
Each challenge tested their math skills both individually and as a team. At the end, the top 12
competitors (out of more than 150 students) were called up for a head to head showdown in the
Countdown Round. One of our 8th graders earned 2nd place in this single elimination competition
in which students had to orally respond to questions in a matter of seconds. The FAW Team
earned 5th place and will move on to the State MATHCOUNTS competition at John Hopkins next
month! Congratulations!





On Friday, February 16th, there is no school due to Faculty
Meetings.

On Monday, February 19th, there is no school due to Presidents'
Day.

Record Your Volunteer Hours

Be sure that your parent volunteer hours have been submitted. At
this point, you should have completed 12-13 hours to stay on pace
to fulfill your 25 hour commitment if you are a Service Scholarship
family. https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/


Are you missing any FAW sweatshirts, vests, Spirit Gear or jackets,
coats, or water bottles? Please remind your child to check our
Lost and Found located in the gym. Also, take this time to be sure
you label all belongings with your last name to help return all lost
items quickly. Thank you!

Did you secure your spot for next year? Families can complete re-
enrollment forms through their TADS account online at
https://secure.tads.com/Accounts/Login.aspx.
NOTE: The easiest way to complete the process is to click on the
link that was included in your email.

Father Andrew White Catholic School has opened enrollment to
new families for the 2024-2025 school year. We welcome you to
consider becoming a part of this amazing, award winning school.
Schedule a private tour to discover how our students are "Learning
Today, Leading Tomorrow, Living our Faith." Call the office at (301)
475-9795 or email office@fatherandrewwhite.org.

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open to new students.
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool

Applications for next year’s Archdiocesan Tuition Assistance Program are now available. Families
may apply online by logging on to https://adwcatholicschools.org/tuition-assistance/.

On the top toolbar, hover over “TUITION ASSISTANCE” and then click on the “ARCHDIOCESAN
TUITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM” link at the top of the menu. Any families who think they will
need tuition assistance for the 2024-2025 school year MUST APPLY THROUGH THIS ADW
PROGRAM FIRST, before asking for aid from FAW.

The TADS admissions portal is accessible for the 2024-2025 admissions cycle for all
archdiocesan elementary schools.

TADS tuition assistance deadline: February 16, 2024

https://secure.tads.com/Accounts/Login.aspx
mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool
https://adwcatholicschools.org/tuition-assistance/


Register for Math Enrichment Program

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/MAT-Flyer-2024.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094FA4AC22A0FDC25-47779570-mualpha#/


This quarter, some of our middle school students are operating a
school store. They are learning how to take inventory, markup
items for profit, and manage the ins and outs of a business. The
school store will be open every Wednesday during their elective
class time. Items cost anywhere from 25 cents to $10. Please
encourage your children to visit the school store! Kindly send in an
envelope with money, marked with your child’s name and “School
Store” so the middle schoolers know who to expect this week.

Volleyball is back! If your middle schooler is looking to play on our FAW team, please complete
and return the interest form below. Practices start in one week!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/FAW-Tutoring-Permission-Slip-2024.pdf


We have been posting our basketball schedules and the results from our games on our website.
Please see the link below!

📣 🏀 Go Crusaders! 🏀 📣

It's tournament time!! Be sure to see when all of our teams play this upcoming weekend!

Basketball Schedules and Results

Click the link above ☝️ to find out when to come cheer on our student athletes!

Each year ten local Catholic school teachers of the Archdiocese of Washington are honored as
Golden Apple Award winners. If any parents would like to nominate a teacher who shows an
excellence in teaching and a commitment to a quality Catholic education, please email Mrs.

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/FAW-Volleyball-Interest-Form-2024.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/school-activities/basketball/


Szoch: principal@fatherandrewwhite.org for more information.
Please note: the teacher must have been employed with our
school for at least three years and be a certified catechist in order
to be considered for this award.

Are you Feeling Lucky?
Take a chance (or 2 or 3!) on being one of the 31 winners in the
fourth FAW Lottery Fundraiser! With $2,825 in cash prizes, this is a
great opportunity to support the school and have a chance to come
away a WINNER!!! Be sure to ask your family and friends to see if
they'd like the chance to put a little extra cash in their wallets, too!
Please see the flyer below to see how you have 31 chances to win!

mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2024-FAW-Lottery-Fundraiser-Flyer-For-Newsletter.pdf


Order Uniforms - 20% off!

SHOP YOUR CUSTOM STORE: https://www.landsend.com/pp/SchoolSearch.html?
action=landing&selectedSchoolNum=900200163

https://www.landsend.com/pp/SchoolSearch.html?action=landing&selectedSchoolNum=900200163
https://www.landsend.com/pp/SchoolSearch.html?action=landing&selectedSchoolNum=900200163


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/St.-Michaels-Middle-School-Social-Permission-Form-2024.pdf




Do you have an announcement you’d like to put in our weekly
bulletin? Or perhaps you went to an FAW event, such as a
basketball game, and you’d like to share some information or
photos you took. We have created an email where you can send
pictures, blurbs, etc. This will help us get new items in our bulletin,
on our lobby TV, and on our website. Email:

FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org Kindly send anything you’d like considered in the
Announcements by Friday evening of the week prior.

Happy National Heart Month! Your heart is a vital organ that pumps life-sustaining, oxygen filled
blood to all parts of your body. Since the beginning of time, emotions (especially affection) have
been associated with the heart. Heightened emotions cause us to literally feel an adrenaline surge
in our chests (e.g. the way your heart rate speeds up when you see your Valentine!). Even the Bible
emphasizes the importance of the heart, and has been interpreted to suggest that things such as
feelings, knowledge, and wisdom reside in the heart (rather than in the brain). In the King James
version of the Bible, the heart is mentioned over 800 times, including when we are advised to “Love
the Lord God with all your heart, soul, mind, and strength.” Unfortunately, heart disease (or
cardiovascular disease) remains the number one cause of death, not just in the US, but globally.
Knowing its extreme importance, we should do our best to keep our hearts healthy. Some things
that help with this are nutritious food, exercise, and even love and laughter. As stated in Proverbs
4:23: “Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it.”

Are you looking for volunteer opportunities?

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


Would you like to help with the Spring Auction? If so, contact faw.social2023@gmail.com to find
out what you can do!

Spirit Rock Sign Up

Click here 👆 to learn more about our the Spirit Rock.

Volunteer Hours Recording Form

Click here 👆 to submit your volunteer hours.

RaiseRight Gift Card Program Account

mailto:faw.social2023@gmail.com
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/gift-card-program/


Click here 👆 to learn about this mandatory program.

TADS Tuition Account

Click here 👆 to log in to your TADS account to view tuition agreements and make payments.

PlusPortals Parent Login

Click here 👆 to log in to see grades and report cards.

Principal Szoch's News

Click here 👆 to read messages from the Principal.

Our Last School Newsletter

Click here 👆 to read our previous Crusader Connections School Newsletter.

https://secure.tads.com/Accounts/Login.aspx
https://www.plusportals.com/FatherAndrewWhiteSchool
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/friday-news/
https://www.smore.com/qvr34s-crusader-connections
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/February-2024.pdf


Upcoming Community Events

Click here 👆 to view upcoming events from our community.

Weekly Reminders:
❏ Complete Financial Aid Application (by Friday)
❏ Send in an envelope with money for your child to shop in the School Store (tomorrow)
❏ Sell/Purchase FAW Lottery Tickets
❏ Check the Lost and Found Bin
❏ Sign up for Math Tutoring
❏ Send news and pictures to FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
❏ Submit Volunteer Hours

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ya0J7BJugJjob-04P4CcvgVze5_GLyd7U1BQaZH_uOY/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


Email: office@fatherandrewwhite.org
Phone: 301-475-9795

Website: www.fatherandrewwhite.org
Facebook: www.facebook.com/fawschool

Father Andrew White SJ School

mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
http://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/
http://www.facebook.com/fawschool

